Dear Bob,

In response to your letter of June 22, 1983; concerning our efforts to make available past WSC minutes and historical data; we will, of course, comply with your wishes. I am personally somewhat surprised and concerned about the format and content of your letter; but let us set games, personalities, and politics aside for once. The only thing I would ask is that you review your WSC policy statement that W.S.O., Inc. should be the "sole" source of "other written material" for N.A., and consider its effect on our service structure. In this context, this directive would preclude any service committee or member from printing, publishing, and distributing minutes, newsletters, reports, etc. and place this burden entirely on W.S.O., Inc.

I hope your 2nd administration is as productive as your first and that your personal life is happy and calm.

Love,

Greg

cc: George Hollahan, Vice-Chairman WSC Admin Committee Susan Chess, Treasurer, WSC Admin Committee K. Bea Chadbourne, Vice-Secretary, WSC Admin Committee John Farrell, Chairman, WSC Policy Sub-Committee World Service Office Board of Directors Bob Stone, WSO, Inc. Office Manager Larry North, Vice-Chairman, WSC Policy Sub-Committee Ginni Swanson, Chair, WSC Literature Sub-Committee Bud Kronberg, Vice-Chair, WSC Literature Sub-Committee Charles Kuecher, Chair, WSC P&I Sub-Committee Richard Jones, Vice-Chair, WSC P&I Sub-Committee Garry T. Jenkins, Chair, WSC Finance Sub-Committee Rosalie Rosa, Vice-Chair, WSC Finance Sub-Committee John Logivdice, Chair, WSC H&I Sub-Committee Anita Volpe, Vice-Chair, WSC H&I Sub-Committee Chair, WS Board of Trustees